## **Nicole Gaudette**

From: RALPH A <ralph.bufano@comcast.net>

**Sent:** Saturday, May 12, 2018 9:39 AM

**To:** Nicole Gaudette **Subject:** CAO18-001

Dear Nicole,

I am not in favor of the current project as presented. The final storm water plan is not been developed as of this date.

The property has ample land to build this project with out the requested setback. 35 ft. should be sufficient to complete the project 25 ft. is to close.

Respectfully submitted,

Ralph A Bufano

Ralph A. Bufano, FRAeS

Bufano Management ,LLC

8420 SE 47th Place

Mercer Island, WA 98040-4341

(206) 399-1020